
Freedom of Information request  
 
Thank you for your email dated 8th August 2017 which was received by the Greater London 
Authority on 8th August 2017.  
 

1) Further to the letter from the Secretary of State for Communities and Local 
Government to the Leader of Greater London Authority dated January 2017 regarding 
the International Holocaust Remembrance Alliance (IHRA) definition of antisemitism. 
Could you confirm that Greater London Authority has adopted this definition into their 
local policies and if so, please provide a link to the decision.  

 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
Please may I direct you to Greater London Authority's website with the link provided below 
where you will find the information you require:  
 
http://questions.london.gov.uk/QuestionSearch/searchclient/questions/question_294832  
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Community Engagement Team  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the complaints procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-
and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 


